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New Year Greetings from Abroad

Alex Zucchi, President of
ASSOCIATION OF ITALIAN
TEXTILE MACHINERY
MANUFACTURERS (ACIMIT) -
https://www.acimit.it

Alex Zucchi

“First and foremost, I wish you a
Happy New Year!

A particular year has come to an end.
The year 2022 was still conditioned by
the Covid-19 pandemic and the war
between Russia and Ukraine broke
out. Despite these negative factors
for most Italian textile machinery
manufacturers, 2022 was a year
characterized by a positive trend.
According the preliminary figures the
value of Italian machinery production
exceeded 2.5 billion euros, up about
10% on the previous year.

2023 will still be a year of uncertainty
for the global textile industry. Problems
in logistics, supply bottlenecks for raw
materials, electronic components,
and others shortages and rising prices
for intermediate products and thus
considerable shortages in supply
chains worldwide are still being felt.
Despite the above mentioned problems
related with our day-by-day business I
remain hopeful.

Italian textile machinery
manufacturers have been able to
be close to their customers even in
this extremely difficult period. They
have done so thanks to the new tools
that technology has allowed them to
adopt, but also through the human
relationship with their customers that

has never been lacking.

At the end let me remind in 2023
ITMA will take place in Milan from
8 to 14 June. ITMA 2023 will be the
largest ITMA ever, with about 1,500
companies all over the world and
380 Italian exhibitors. ITMA will
be a unique and not-to-be-missed
opportunity to show the whole world
the uniqueness of our technologices
and the Italian creativity. In particular,
sustainability and digitization will be
the pillars of the Italian supply on stage
at ITMA.

Looking forward to welcoming all
Nippon Sewing Machine News readers
in June 2023 for ITMA Milan, I renew
my personal wishes for a healthy and
profitable 2023.”




